
Sayyid Al-Hakeem discusses political scene developments, bilateral ties with
Australian ambassador

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of the National State Powers Alliance, received Her Excellency the

Australian Ambassador, Paula Ganly in his office, Thursday, 13 January 2022, and discussed the

bilateral relations between Iraq and Australia, the developments of the political scene in

Iraq, and the exchange of expertise in agriculture, industry, and fighting terrorism. 

His Eminence emphasized the importance of strengthening the bilateral ties in what serves the

friendly  peoples  and  countries,  and  the  importance  of  investing  the  history  of  this

relationship in all fields.

Politically, His Eminence referred to the importance of the Iraqi House of Representatives to

bear responsibility in legislation and observance and to grant trust to a government that can

achieve the aspirations of the Iraqi people in providing jobs and services. H.E. called to put

the public trust at the top before personal interest, and concede for Iraq. 

His Eminence also emphasized preserving the balance in the political equation and illustrated

that Al-Hikma role continues to converge the views between the political parties, and are

putting lots of effort into it.


